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E Serve No. 125 of 2016                                                      December 07, 2016 
                                                                                                   

Circular No. EPS/29/2016-17 
To: Members of the Council                                                    

 
Sub: Research study on Productivity & Competitiveness of 

Textile and Clothing Sector 
  

Dear Member, 

National Productivity Council (NPC), an autonomous organization under the 
Ministry of Commerce and Industry, Government of India, is undertaking a 
Research Study on Productivity & Competitiveness of Textile and 
Clothing Sector in India during the XII Plan. 
 
The thrust of the study is to identify and understand major concerns and 
issues faced by the sector in terms of productivity, employment, value 
addition, technology, domestic and export competitiveness. The study is 
expected to come out with specific recommendations to facilitate policy 
formulation by the Government of India to enhance productivity and export 
competitiveness of Textile and Clothing Sector. 
 
In order to complete the above study, National Productivity Council (NPC) 
has invited suggestions from the Council based on inputs from its members. 
 
We would, therefore, request you to send us the requisite information in the 
prescribed format which is enclosed herewith (click here) for the 
successful completion of the Research study.  The information may be sent 
by email on the email IDs ravikumar@texprocil.org / 
vimal@texprocil.org  on or before December 15, 2016. 
 
The data/information/views provided by you would be used only for the 
study purpose and would be kept confidential. 
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We solicit your support and co-operation in the matter and we look forward 
to receive your inputs at the earliest.   

For any further  clarification in the matter please get in touch with our 
officer Shri A.Ravi Kumar , Joint Director. 

 

 Regards, 

Siddhartha Rajagopal 
Executive Director 
 
TEXPROCIL 
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